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�x It was noted that Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon has left the role to serve as 
Carleton University’s President.  

�x T. Harris informed the group of his involvement with the PICARDI report 
and that he has re-read the Truth and Reconciliation Committee (TRC) 
report to identify his priorities.  

�x Changes happening at the university were noted; there has been 
Indigenous representation in the search for a new Dean of the Faculty of 
Law, and on the Principal Search Committee. 

�x T. Harris spoke of the background and board experience of the two new 
members of the Board of Trustees, both of which identify as Indigenous.  

�x It was noted that the Diversity and Inclusion at Queen’s site has been 
launched. This site was developed to help communicate the progress of 
the PICARDI recommendations being fulfilled.  

�x Although not committed through a press release, there has been an 
increase in funding for Indigenous student awards.  
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�x The framework was last revised in 2016. It should serve as a framework 
for students and faculty learning in terms of curriculum but also co-
curriculum experiences and the student experience as a whole.  

�x One of the highest ambitions outlines is creating a more inclusive 
learning experience for all students at Queen’s. This includes identifying 
who/what is being represented and what is not being represented, 


